m
1659 W. Hanrahan Road
Ron Ward Webb Ayden, NC, 28513

Tel: (252) 606-7860
Email: Wgarryowen(@cs.com

@
To: Mr. Tommy McLeod, STE Contractors
From: Ron Ward Webb, Architect, NCARB
Date: Monday, April 28, 2025
Re: Grease Interceptor Substitute Request

Mount Pisgah Harnett OFWB Church MAC Addition

Mr. McLeod

I have checked with the Project Engineer on the proposed Substitute and he has informed that, while the flow rate is equal, the
capacity for solid waste storage is less than the originally specified grease interceptor. It is my understanding that, due to the
Kitchen being a warming kitchen, the Health Department decision does not enter into this issue. Also, based on your email
received this date, I am informed that the Church is aware of having to clean more often due to less capacity for storage, and
that this is approved by them.

Based on the above facts, the proposed grease interceptor substitute can be approved. Please do not hesitate to call me if I need to
make further clarifications on this issue. Thank you.

Sincerely

Ron Ward Webb, Architect, NCARB

cc: R. Hinton, file
code: GI Sub




